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From: Web NoReply
Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 8:01 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Lynn Gorecki - Functional Planning Study for Phase 2 of the Saskatoon 

Freeway - CK 6003-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Categories: FILED

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   

Submitted on Thursday, February 29, 2024 ‐ 20:01 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Thursday, February 29, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Lynn 

Last Name: Gorecki 

Phone Number : 306  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Mt. Allison Place 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

Comments: 
Mayor Charlie Clarke and council 
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Placing phase 2 of the freeway through the Northeast and small swales as suggested by the Provincial Ministry of 
Highways will be disastrous to both swales.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




